
 

 

AMPLEFORTH PARISH COUNCIL OPEN 

MEETING TO DISCUSS THE RECENTLY 

RELEASED SECTION 106 MONEY 

 

The Section 106 money from the  

David Wilson Homes Station Road development 

has now released and is being held by Ryedale 

District Council.  The Parish Council must now 

put together bids to submit to Ryedale District 

Council on how this money should be spent. This 

money must be used for the provision of and/or 

improvements to youth and/or adult sports and 

leisure facilities only. 

 

Please come along to this open meeting to put 

forward your suggestions on how the money 

should be spent. For any requests it would be 

very helpful for you to bring along to the meeting 

some costings for the work required. 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

Venue: Village Hall, Ampleforth 

 

Date:  Thursday 1st December 2016 

 

Time:  6.30pm (ahead of the monthly Parish Council 

meeting at 7.30pm). 


